Useful contacts

Group/organisation | Name Email/ website

Islip Newsletter newsislip@gmail.com

Art Club Sarah 01832 sapendred@gmail.com
Pendred 733531

Allotment contact Jana 07850969037

Bowls Club Pete 01832
735170

Friendship Club Liz Curtis 01832
732619

Hair @ Number One 01832 www.hairatnumberone.co.uk
732400

Ladies Choir Barbara 01536
394431

Parish Council Claire 07756851026 | islip.clerk@gmail.com
Tilley www.islip-parish.co.uk

Rose & Crown pub 01832 islip.pub@gmail.com
734474

Short Mat Bowls Barbara 01832
Finch 733154

Sports Pavilion Richard 07811 islip-pavilion@outlook.com
Maxwell 744264

St Nicholas Church Rector 01832 www.oundledeanery.org.uk/parishes/islip
Revd 734614
Nolan

Robson

Sally
Morris
(warden)

Streetlights streetlighting.ipc@gmail.com

Village hall Julie Lymn | 01832 julielymn@icloud.com
730119

Penny 01832 penny@midasstrategies.co.uk
730057

Women's Institute Jill Nagh 07905128078 | jillvnagl@gmail.com

Woolpack pub 01832 enquiries@thewoolpackinnislip.co.uk
732578

Working Men's Club 01832
733165

DEADLINE FOR ITEMS TO BE
INCLUDED IN NEXT EDITION IS 20t
MARCH. 2022

ISLIP FEBRUARY NEWS

NO.... ITS NOT A TRAIN COMING, THERE
REALLY IS LIGHT AT THE END OF THE
TUNNEL. WELCOME TO 2022 !!

VILLA

ITS COMING BACK AND YOU
CAN GET INVOLVED for more
details please look inside !
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VILLAGE NOTICES

ISLIP WOMEN’S INSTITUTE
Held on the 2" Wednesday fin the month at Islip Club at 7.30pm.
Do come and see what we do. The first meeting is free.

CHRISTMAS WREATH COMPETITION WINNERS

9t February. Energy and fitness with Leisa

9 March Jewellery from paper

13" April A talk from the B.B. Pritchard Trust about the life and works of B.B.
Pritchard, the noted author and artist, now deceased, who used to live in the

Round house at Sudhorough,

COMMUNITY COFFEE MORNINGS

he vill e hi h L As we had sufficient funds, a free Christmas buffet was arranged for all our regulars.
The village saw a great effort this year and the winning This was attended and enjoyed by 40 party goers. Thanks to Terry for opening the bar for us.

three are shown in order above. Well done folks and thanks The Coffee Mornings are run as a community activity thanks to input from the Club and some
. of the members of Islip W.I. The coffee mornings are held on the 4" Wednesday in the month
for taking part at Islip Club from 10.30 to 12.00

No club to join, no fees to pay, just £1.00 for tea or coffee, 50p for homemade cake.

TH E LlTTE R P|CK |S BACK All are welcome. Come on your own or bring a friend.

Future dates :

. . l'd
Please join us and take part §§d§;§’;“}?‘f

on Sunday 27t March at 27" April
10.30. We will meet under ISLIP WORKING MEN’S CLUB

. . The club had a successful Christmas season and, thanks to Terrys hard work and our loyal
the vil Iage SIgNn as usua l. members we raised £624.00 for the charity we support, The Caring and Sharing Trust.

: The Trust is based in Cogenhog and provides support for those with learning disabilities and their families.
Refreshments will be Annual Club Membership subscriptions are now due. New members are welcome.
p rovided. Please check the posters and boards outside the club for further details and for opening times and weekly

activities or enquire inside when open.
A quiz is held fortnightly on a Wednesday
PAR I S H CO U N CI I. VACAN CY Bingo is held every Friday evening
Skittles, pool and snooker can all be played here.

. . . Saturday February 26t at 7.30pm there will be a charity race night in aid of Smile and Local Charities
SadIYI Rachel Dunn is moving from the Vlllage and has Week commencing April 12, Terry will be celebrating 30 years as steward at Islip Club. He has arranged
therefore resigned from the council, she will definitely be various activities including a music quiz, and a massive raftle with all proceeds going to Cransley Hospice.

. . . The club is a not for profit organisation, run by a committee of members for members, and carries out
missed and we thank her for her valued contribution. As a various charitable activities throughout the year.

result, there is now a vacancy for a parish councillor. Why not , _ _ _ _

. . . . . Any further info required about W. L. or Coffee mornings or Islip Club please phone Jill on 07905128078
consider joining us in our aim to make our Iovely ‘""age of or email jillvnagl@gmail.com or call in at the club and talk to Terry.
Islip a better place for all residents.If you are interested then

please contact the parish clerk, details on the back cover, LET US KNOW ABOUT YOUR JUBILEE

telling us a bit about yourself and we will let you know what

2is involved. STREET PARTY PLANS for the next issue.




www.staunchcampaign.org

ISLIP PAVILION
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Football :

Football For All ages from 6 to 86.

Junior, Adult, Academy, and Walking Football.
Cricket

For information please contact :
Dorothy 07929 867083
or Richard 01832 731551 | 07811 744264
Email:  richard.maxwell.ipc@outlook.com

Save the date! The Islip Village Féte is back.
Saturday 18th June 2022, 2-5pm. Islip Recreation
Ground. An afternoon of family fun with a Dog
Show, Teas and Cakes, BBQ, Bar, tombolas, book
stall, traditional games, raffle and much much
more. Want to get involved — we would love to
hear from you. Whether you would like to run a
stall, join our committee or just want to help out
for a couple of hours on the day, please let us
know. Email: chantall@harrowdenturf.co.uk.

Next meeting: Islip Village Hall - Monday 21st
February at 7.30pm. All welcome. Funds raised
from the Féte will be donated to local village
clubs/societies/causes. If you are involved with
such a group and you’re looking for funds then
please apply, giving details, to Chantall Ridd-
Jones at chantall@harrowdenturf.co.uk.We are
really looking forward to making this Village Féte
a day to remember - please save the date and
support this village event. We look forward to
seeing you there!




EVER THOUGHT OF PLAYING BOWLS?

The Bowls club urgently need to attract more members
it’s a great sport enjoyable for lawn bowls and also for
indoor bowls during the winter season if you’re
interested why not get in touch with Pete on
01832735170

WE ARE NOW ON SOCIAL MEDIA
Find us on Facebook Islip Village our profile picture is
the Village sign.
We now have 600, yes that’s 600 followers, why not
take a look?
Please like and share the page to follow Islip events
We are also on Twitter @ Islip Parish

THE BIG QUIZ IS COMING BACK

Look out for the fundraising quiz, held jointly, In conjunction
with Rotary, more details later but ideas for a theme would be
appreciated. So, we’ve done Halloween, An Aussie one and of
course Jock McKilties Scottish Quiz. As it’s in mid March, why
not go mad, have fun and get dressed up?

Will it be a love in of Hippies or a Massacre of gangsters and
molls? Let’s have all your ideas NOW!

What'’s on at the village hall

We are pleased to report that the hall has reopened . Here are
some useful contacts :www.stepngrooves.co.uk.

https: musicmakersnorthants@gmail.com

For any other enquiries, please contact Penny or Julie

regarding any
4 Other activities, see back page for details.

YOUR VILLAGE
HALL
NEEDS YOU

Have you enjoyed a class, a course or a party at the
village hall? The full capacity of the hall is 100, under
normal conditions. It has an excellent kitchen, good
heating and a small committee room for small
meetings.It has a large car park and easy disabled

access.

Currently there are a range of classes/activities which
take place in the hall including Sing and Sign, Tai Chi, Step

n’ Grooves, Music Makers, indoor short mat bowils,
karate etc.

The hall is managed by volunteers and we really need
some more volunteers for the hall management
committee. It is not an onerous task. We take bookings
by phone, email and face to face, send out monthly
invoices, manage the cleaning and upkeep of the hall,
conduct risk assessments etc. We have 4-5 meetings a
year to discuss plans for the future and we need YOUR
input.

In order to keep the hall open for the benefit of our
many existing users and as a hub for the village, it is vital
that we get more voluntary help to keep this valuable
facility running. PLEASE CAN YOU HELP?




